
MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
OF THE ARTS COMMISSION

Monday, August 24, 2009
3:00 p.m.

25 Van Ness Avenue, Suite 70

Notes

Due to last-minute schedule conflicts, there was no quorum. Commission President P.J. Johnston
and Commissioner Cass Calder Smith were present for a staff report. Commissioner Sherri
Young and Vice President Maya Draisin listened by telephone.

Mr. Cancel reported briefly on the activities of each program and Committee, including work at
the Cultural Centers, a potential new position in the Community Arts and Education program, a
possible increase in the Civic Design Review fee being discussed with the Mayor’s Budget
Office, the Mayor’s Art Award and the Mexican Museum.

There was no public comment.
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Language Accessibility

Translated written materials and interpretation services are available to you at no cost. For
assistance, please notify Commission Secretary Sharon Page Ritchie, 415-252-2591,
sharon.page_ritchie@sfgov.org.

我們將為閣下提供免費的書面翻譯資料和口譯服務。如需協助，Commission Secretary Sharon
Page Ritchie, 415-252-2591, sharon.page_ritchie@sfgov.org.

Materiales traducidos y servicios de interpretación están disponibles para usted de manera
gratuita. Para asistencia, notifique a Commission Secretary Sharon Page Ritchie, 415-252-2591,
sharon.page_ritchie@sfgov.org.


